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     Wear Something Red 
Wear something red on Friday 9th February and bring in a 
£1.00 contribution for the school fund. 
It is a chance to celebrate our school value of  

 

     
     

Eventually - adverb 
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Dear Parents/Carers                    2nd February 2024 – Week 22 

                              

 

 

In the end, especially after a long delay, 

dispute or series of problems 

 

 

    Giraffe Class Assembly 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

        

 

                                    

           

  

                        

                       Reception Class treated us to a wonderful assembly celebrating ‘Love is……….’   

It was about being a family; learning numbers from 1 to 10. 

They sang beautifully and as well as singing, they signed along with the songs.  They all did excellently 

and we are very proud of them all.  Well done Giraffes!  A big thank you to all the families that came 

to support them. 

         

  

‘He has given us the Holy Spirit to fill our hearts with His love.’ 
Romans 5:5 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

          

                     Drama Workshops 

 

   

   

  

   

  

      
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Savvy Theatre are running creative wellbeing workshops for 10 weeks at All Saints working 

               with Year 3 Orangutan class.  This is to engage creative partners to develop learners’ creativity 

 skills and improve wellbeing. We are focusing more on how learners play and interact together, 

 to provide high quality play experiences allowing learners to problem solve, innovate and take  

 risks to improve their wellbeing. 

 

  

                  Love this Week 

Lots of LOVE hearts and messages about 

LOVING KINDNESS have been created 

by our pupils for this term’s theme. 

Many of our pupils are showing LOVE 

to one another through kind words, 

kind gestures and welcoming any new  

pupils – this is such a joy to observe. 

During worship we have been singing 

L-O-V-E by Nat King Cole – listen at home 

if you can, it really cheers you up! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   https://www.eventbrite.com/cc/mhst-parent-webinars-    

2674189?utm-campaign=social&utm-

content=creatorshare&utm-medium=discovery&utm-

term=odclsxcollection&utm-source=cp&aff=escb 
 

 

https://www.eventbrite.com/cc/mhst-parent-webinars-%20%20%20%202674189?utm-campaign=social&utm-content=creatorshare&utm-medium=discovery&utm-term=odclsxcollection&utm-source=cp&aff=escb
https://www.eventbrite.com/cc/mhst-parent-webinars-%20%20%20%202674189?utm-campaign=social&utm-content=creatorshare&utm-medium=discovery&utm-term=odclsxcollection&utm-source=cp&aff=escb
https://www.eventbrite.com/cc/mhst-parent-webinars-%20%20%20%202674189?utm-campaign=social&utm-content=creatorshare&utm-medium=discovery&utm-term=odclsxcollection&utm-source=cp&aff=escb
https://www.eventbrite.com/cc/mhst-parent-webinars-%20%20%20%202674189?utm-campaign=social&utm-content=creatorshare&utm-medium=discovery&utm-term=odclsxcollection&utm-source=cp&aff=escb


           Dates for the Diary  

• 6th February – Online Safety Day 

• 9th February – Wear something Red for £1.00 donation 

• 9th February 9.10am – Butterflies Class Assembly 

• 9th February – Special Menu for Chinese New Year 

• 9th February – School closes for half-term at 3.30pm 

• 19th February – School reopens for pupils 

• 19th February – YR5 Trip to the Royal Observatory in Greenwich 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

The new National Attendance target is now 93.4% and we are currently 93.1% for the year so far. 
We are really happy about this, but there is always room for improvement! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

With every blessing! 

Josephine Copeland 

Headteacher     

 

 

  

Stars of the Week 

     Nursery 
Butterflies Class 

Osman & 
Atif 

Reception  
Giraffes Class 

Kyro & 
Elham 

Year 1  
 Dolphin Class 

Valenthina & 
Ava 

Year 2 
Hummingbirds Class 

Magdi & 
Amaarah 

Year 3  
Orangutan Class 

Jayda & 
Glyniah 

Year 4 
Cheetahs 

Freddy & 
Dillion 

Year 5  
 Whales Class 

Adi & 
Mishelle 

Year 5  
Panda Class 

Ketsia & 
Pepper 

Year 6  
Pygmy Owls Class 

Sofia & 
Jayden 

Attendance & Punctuality – 89.6% 
Overall attendance is low, but let’s keep pushing! 

 Class % Winner 

NUR Butterflies  79.5% 
 

 
Congratulations 
to Cheetah and 
Whales Class 
who achieved 
over 95%. 
Once again, we 
have had a lot of 
sickness through 
the school, but 
let’s see if we can 
push a little 
harder to 
improve 
attendance! 
 

 

REC Giraffes 83.7% 

YR1 Dolphins 87.8% 

YR2 Hummingbirds 91.6% 

YR3 Orangutans 87.9% 

YR4 Cheetahs 95.1% 

YR5 Whales 95.7% 

YR5 Pandas 91.7% 

YR6 Pygmy Owls 87.6% 

Attendance 
Please be reminded that we need to see medical evidence if your child’s attendance is below 90%. 
We need to see any texts, emails or appointment cards for any appointments your child has either 
during the school day or when they are off ill.  These can be shown to the office staff, emailed or 

handed in at the office. 
 


